
Policy of charging for Visits or Events in School 

2020/21 

  

All charges for educational visits or special events which involve 

external providers, organised by the school, are voluntary and no 

one should be excluded from participation in any of these events 

on financial grounds. However these visits and events can only 

continue at the present level on the basis of receiving voluntary 

contributions from parents/carers.  Children in receipt of free 

school meals are also entitled to free board and lodging on 

residential trips.  However, this would amount to approximately 

10% of the overall costs.  As a school, we always subsidise 

residential visits by more than 10% per child.  The Headteacher 

will be available to see any parent/carer experiencing difficulty in 

offering a voluntary contribution in order that a solution may 

be found. 


